DETERMINATION OF DROP SUBSIDY AMOUNT

Approved by Select Board 5/31/23
Effective 7/1/23

The town drop policy is based on the path used to deliver electric and telephone
service to the premises. If either service is aerial, the subsidy will be based on the
cost to install the drop fiber overhead, up to a maximum of $750.00 If both
electric and telephone service are underground, the subsidy will be based on the
cost of installing drop fiber underground up to a maximum of $750.00 If a
homeowner with aerial service wants the drop to be installed underground, they
will be responsible for the total actual cost less the town subsidy amount, equal to
the town’s estimated average aerial drop cost.

The current $2,000.00 will be available to premises in the unbuilt section of FSA10
(Becket Woods) until the construction of that section is complete.



